
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
4/4/2025 
¡DOCUMENT NO. 02628-2025 

Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, April 4, 2025 4:04 PM 
'Laura Roberts' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Afternoon 

Thank you for contacting the Office of Commission Clerk. Your comments will be added to the docket's correspondence 
and forwarded to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
reguest. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Laura Roberts <lvr2570@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 4, 2025 3:19 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc. state. fl. us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
<Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fi. us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To the commissioners, 

We have been residents on Don Pedro Island for the past 20 years. It is our piece of paradise. 

I am so pleased that our voices were heard concerning denying the EU a sewer certificate for Don Pedro, 
Knight, Palm and Little Gasparilia islands. 

I just wanted to take a minute and thank you for everything, some of the points you mentioned during the 
hearing were so very accurate and did my heart good to know you were listening to the people most affected by 
this proposal. Thank you for taking the time and listening to all of us during the public address sessions, as you 
know we are passionate about our islands. 

I still hope you one day visit our unique island chain to see for yourself what you are preserving. It truly is a 
one of a kind place. 
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Thank You 
Laura Roberts 
450 S. Gulf Blvd 
Placida, FL 33946 

Don Pedro Island. 
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